
  

 

 

June 18, 2020 

Reply To: Albert M. Engel 

Direct Dial: 416.864.7602 

E-mail: aengel@foglers.com 

Our File No. 202969 

 

VIA RESS AND EMAIL 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

27th Floor 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

Attention: Christine E. Long, 

Registrar and Board Secretary 

 

 

Dear Ms. Long: 

 

Re: EB-2020-0133: Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the 

COVID-19 Emergency 

 

We have reviewed Jay Shepherd's letter dated June 18, 2020, and are writing on behalf of 

BOMA, to express our support of his position. 

 

Yours truly, 

FOGLER, RUBINOFF  LLP 

 

Albert M. Engel 

 

AME/dd 
cc: All Parties involved in EB-2020-0133 (via email) 
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